
The Big Reveal
If you follow Jewhungry on Facebook or Twitter (and hopefully
you do!), you might have heard that the ol’ blog is undergoing
some maintenance.  I found an amazing designer on Etsy and my
tech-savvy mom transferred all my files from this blog to the
upcoming blog and insert additional nerd tech-talk here, and
well, the long of the short of it is that I am about a week
away from unveiling the new Jewhungry blog.  In the meantime,
I just wanted to share my latest Kveller.com post.  Switching
gears to my other passion, school social work, I wrote an open
letter to parents imploring them to talk to their kids about
sex.  Hmmm . . . does that sound weird? I hope not.  Anywho,
click here for the article.  Have a wonderful Sukkot and an
excellent  rest  of  your  week.   As  always,  thank  you  for
reading.

 

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/the-big-reveal/
http://www.kveller.com/blog/parenting/a-letter-from-your-school-counselor-about-sex/?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=feed&utm_campaign=Feed%3A%20kveller%20%28Kveller.com%20%29


Coming Up: I play with spelt (woot woot)!

 

http://jewhungry.files.wordpress.com/2013/09/spelt.jpg


Maybe  asparagus  and  cauliflower  join  the
party.

 

http://jewhungry.files.wordpress.com/2013/09/asparagus.jpg

